
No.20068：Students Studying Online At Home Survey
25th March, 2021

Dear Parents,

The COVID-19 pandemic has highlighted the importance of internet access at

home for students.

Through the Student Finance Office and the Social Welfare Department, the

Government has been distributing "Internet Charge Allowance" to eligible families to

support students in need to use basic internet services. Parents who are currently

receiving "Internet access allowance" can use the allowance to meet their internet needs

and allow their children to conduct e-learning at home.

For students who are restricted by their living environment (such as living in a

subdivided house, an old building or a remote area), are not able to obtain suitable

internet services, and are receiving CSSA, school book allowance or recognized by

the school as having limited family financial ability, the school’s "Supplementary

Grant to Support Students with Financial Needs to Study Online" will be used to provide

additional support so that they can participate in school learning and activities. Parents

can visit the Education Bureau website (https://www.edb.gov.hk/ited-c) for more

information.

The school would like to ask parents about students’ online e-learning at home.

Parents are requested to complete the Google form on or before March 31, 2021.

( http://tiny.cc/6u5vtz )
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Remarks: Personal Information Collection Statement

1. The school will use the personal data submitted for the following purposes:

(i) Process applications for related projects; and

(ii) If necessary, the school will verify the information related to (i) with the

government departments/bureaus of the Hong Kong Special Administrative

Region.

2. The school may send the submitted information, including personal data, to

the Education Bureau or relevant government departments/bureaus for the

above purposes.

3. It is necessary to provide personal information, otherwise the school will not be

able to process the application and make relevant arrangements.

4. According to the "Personal Data (Privacy) Ordinance", anyone has the right to

request access to or correction of personal data that has been provided to the

school. The request must be made through the data access request form

(form OPS003 issued by the Privacy Commissioner for Personal Data). After

completing the form, please submit it by mail.

For enquiries please contact Ms. Ma Miu Wan Carmen (Vice Principal) on
2577-5188.

Li Sing Tai Hang School

_____________________
Ms. Shirly Yip, the Principal
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